
From: David Simms <dsimms@scprt.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@scdmv.netMarcia.Adams@scdmv.net

Date: 4/19/2007 1:28:55 PM
Subject: RE: BCB input - State Engineers Office

Hi Marcia:

Amy wanted us to talk about our input on the State Engineer's Office. Please let me know what you are 
looking for and we can schedule a meeting.

Thanks,

David R. Simms, P.E.
Chief Engineer
Office of Recreation, Planning and Engineering
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton St., Suite 244
Columbia, SC 29201

Phone: (803) 734-0258
Mobile: (803) 360-3938
dsimms@scprt.com
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com

From: Amy Duffy
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2007 4:12 PM
To: Marcia Adams (Marcia.Adams@scdmv.net)
Cc: David Simms
Subject: BCB input - State Engineers Office

Marcia -

Yes, we would like to offer input on the state Engineers Office. David Simms will be out of the office until next week. David 
can be reached at dsimms@scprt.com.

Thanks!
Amy

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 248
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

phone: (803) 734-3272 
fax: (803) 734-1409 
email: aduffy@scprt.com 
www.discoversouthcarolina.com

Shaping & Sharing a Better South Carolina
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